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PR NBS Program:  More than 30 years of service



Emergencies in PR in the last years

Hurricanes 
Irma/María:  

September 2017

Earthquake:
January 2020 COVID19:

March 2020-present



Follow-up Division-PR NBS Program
• Coordination of repetition of 

samples
• Referral to specialists
• Coordination of confirmatory 

testing and other health 
services (nutrition, social work, 
access to specialized formula, 
etc.) 

• Genetic Counseling
• Education to families and 

healthcare professionals

• Clinic with a pediatrician
• Collaboration with:

• Hematology Clinic 
• Endocrinology Clinic
• Genetics Clinic
• Immunology Clinic
• Pneumology Clinic



Telehealth Project Goals
• To establish the first telehealth program to provide prompt follow-up to patients 

identified by the PR NBS program 

• To obtain basic equipment for telehealth

Telehealth 
Certification



Telehealth Project
Telehealth system will facilitate distant healthcare services by allowing:

1. Clinical evaluation of patients by the pediatrician from the CSHCN program collaborating with the PR 
NBS program

2. Clinical evaluation by specialists serving as clinical consultants to the PR NBS program

3. Clinical evaluation with specialists from USA involved in the follow-up of any case identified by the NBS 
service

4. Clinical evaluation of patients with social-economic disadvantages

5. Clinical evaluation of patients during an emergency

6. Collaborations with other medical centers in PR 

By implementing a telehealth program at the PR NBS laboratory, the 
experience of families will improve by: 

1)Having major access to healthcare specialists
2)Reducing the waiting time for appointments with specialized physicians
3)Obtaining on time a final diagnosis and the corresponding treatment
4) Having the opportunity of a multidisciplinary healthcare approach



Telehealth Educational Kit



Telehealth Educational Kit
Survey to be completed by families
about the telehealth experience



Future Goals
• Provide internet options to families

• Collaborate with pediatric centers around the island to provide telehealth 
services
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